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Introduction to Statistical Theory, Part I Sher Muhammad Chaudhry | Dr. Shahid
Kamal. Introduction to Statistical Theory, Article 5 | Thesis. Introduction: This
work is, of course, a preliminary vision of statistical analysis for theological
use. Most sections of this book have already been written and discussed. When we
discuss "things" that are beyond the scope of the dictionary, and therefore only

applicable to research, this often leads us into an unknown area of
â€‹â€‹science. Objects previously unknown to other scientists are often able to
mislead them. The second title of this book is "Allah Almighty", as well as "The
Thin Map of the Almighty", and its purpose is "to turn the hearts of the most
exalted Muslims [people] to spiritual truth." And now I will give you some
thoughts and studies on the statistical analysis of religious and some other
studies that I consider the most important. You will see that many issues that
have already been discussed are revealed here in a new way. This does not mean

that I came up with something new, but I decided to show the area of
â€‹â€‹\\u200b\\u200bknowledge that has changed or that can be changed: Not all
statistical methods work well. This is because statistics are a tool, not a

truth. Good statistics are just data. The modern scientific picture of the world
or theories from beginning to end are in the field of assumptions. Adherents of

religious views ultimately impose their will. The ideas that emerge from
statistical research influence people's behavior. Good statistical analysis is
essential for a religious thinker. Statistical analysis allows us to understand
the Bible in all its meanings. If you do not listen to the words of Scripture and
statistics, then you will never be able to find answers to questions about the

origin of the universe and its ultimate meaning. In this case, things turn out to
be much more complicated than just "From Research to Creation", because research
will probably make you look like Ezekiel, who found answers to his questions only
at the end of his life and after death. Or won't make you so that you can know

from accurate evidence that the Bible makes sense. Yet life cannot be rejected as
God's test or punishment. On the contrary, our dependence on God is the only
justification before God, wherever you are. As it happens, the study answered
some of the "most interesting questions" of scientific research to some extent
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